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H.E. Ban Ki-moon 
Secretary-General 
United Nations  
New York, NY 10017 
USA                              Copenhagen, 04 January, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Statement of continued support – United Nations Global Compact  
 
 
 
Dear Mr. Secretary-General, 
 
Hotel Maritime is pleased to reconfirm its support of the Global Compact’s ten principles with 
respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. 
 
With this letter, we express our intent to continue integrating these principles in the strategy, 
policies and day-to-day operations of our company. 
 
We take pride in submitting the attached communication on progress as of January 2012 and to 
renew our commitment to the United Nations Global Foundation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Hotel Maritime 
 

 
 
Jens Zimmer Christensen 
General Manager and CEO 
 
 
 
Enclosed: Hotel Maritime’s communication on progress, January 2012 
 
 
 

 
 


